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The purpose of this bulletin is to share opportunities that school leaders may wish to take advantage 
of. It generally consists of free events, group discounts or local/national initiatives that are being 
offered to Sheffield. If you know of anything that you think should be included then let us know.  

 

This year the bulletin is aimed at all sectors – look out for the labels above to                                      
indicate who the opportunity is most likely to be of interest to!  

Learn Sheffield Opportunities 
June 2018 

Web:  www.learnsheffield.co.uk           Tel:  0114 2507417              Email:  governance@learnsheffield.co.uk  

Conference Programme 

9.00am Registration & Refreshments 

9.30am Opening Remarks 

9.45am Keynote 1 - Mary Myatt 

10.45am Break 

11.00am Keynote 2 – John Tomsett 

12.00pm Panel Q&A 

Saturday 30th June 2018, 9.30-12.30pm 
Sheffield Institute of Education 
Sheffield Hallam University, Charles Street Building, 
Sheffield, S1 2ND 

‘Governance Stocktake’ 
 

A conference to take stock of the responsibilities, challenges and opportunities involved in                   
education governance now and in the future. 

 

How can high quality governance ensure that every child receives  
a world class education? 

 

Booking Information 
To book your place at the conference please use the ‘Book 

Now’ button where tickets can be reserved. 
 

Governance Training Subscriber Schools 
Two Free Places 

 

Non Subscriber School & General Sale - £95 per place 

 
Refreshments are included  
as part of the conference ticket 

Book Now 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mary Myatt 
Mary is a highly respected education adviser, writer and  

trainer. She spends time in schools talking to pupils, teachers 
and leaders about learning, leadership and the curriculum. 
She maintains that there are no quick fixes and that great         

outcomes for pupils are not achieved through tick boxes. She 
is working with senior leaders on the link between education-
al values and high standards, and her books ‘Hopeful Schools’ 
and ‘High Challenge, Low Threat’ have inspired school leaders 

across the country. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Tomsett 
John has been a teacher for 29 years and a Headteacher for 
14. He is currently the Headteacher at Huntington School, 

York.  His school is one of the country’s first Research Schools 
and works closely with Sheffield.  John is a successful author 
and blogger and has to date published two books around a 

culture of great teaching and improving mental health in 
schools.  He is a regular contributor to the TES and also          
co-founded The Headteacher’s Roundtable think tank. 

http://www.learnsheffield.co.uk
mailto:governance@learnsheffield.co.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sheffield-annual-governance-conference-tickets-44099431587
http://www.marymyatt.com/
http://www.marymyatt.com/
http://www.marymyatt.com/
http://www.marymyatt.com/
http://www.marymyatt.com/
http://www.marymyatt.com/


 

 

The Move More Schools Challenge looks a little different this year. It 

will not be using any tracking technology, but will instead look to  

engage  pupils, staff, and parents. It will involve the following areas:  

1.       A Move More Launch event – 

Every school signed up will be asked to 

print a Plaque (see below) and at 

12:30pm (lunchtime) on Wednesday 

6th June get everyone in the whole school 

doing the action on the plaque for one 

minute – then everyone can tweet about 

it and post up a picture #MMSchools  

2.       A Move More Playground                

 Challenge – Move More Plaques can 

be printed and laminated by schools and 

put around the playground, encouraging      

pupils to be more active at break and 

lunch time, as well as a resource for      

teachers for classroom active breaks  

3.       A teachers Pledge that will ask 

teachers to sign a pledge to get their  

pupils more active through using active 

lessons, and actively encouraging them to 

be active at break and lunch times  

4.       A parents infographic  that will    

encompass why our kids need to be      

active, as well as a call to action, asking 

family’s to do something active for Move 

More at least once a week through June. 
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Research-led 

    

    

  
Sheffield Conference 

  

The ‘Making Evidence Work in Schools’ one   

day conference, hosted at Sheffield Hallam   

University, is a fantastic opportunity for   

schools in the region to explore ways to   

become more evidence-informed. This   

conference will include exciting new   

opportunities to connect with the Research   

School Network and explore the issues that   

are currently facing schools;   
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Teen Triple P has been developed for parents of teenagers. Because it’s based on Triple P’s proven               
parenting strategies, it gives you ways to deal with the kinds of teenager behaviour problems and issues 
that can make family life stressful. Teen has been evaluated over 30 years with real families and has been 
shown to work. 

Teen Triple P is based on group sessions and telephone support.   

 

Join us on the 21st May for refreshments and to determine if this is something that would be helpful for you.   

 

Teen Triple P helps you: 

• Think about what’s causing any issues and set goals for change  

• Encourage behaviour you like and build positive relationships 

• Cope with stress 

• Deal with emotional and risky behaviour 

 

Next Programme: Monday 21
st

 May 2018.   

Venue: The Corner  

91-93 Division St, Sheffield S1 4EG  

Times: 17:15 to 19:30 hours 

Facilitators:  Yvonne Higgins and Gemma               

Kershaw  

 

For further information or to book on the next available programme contact: Sheffield Parenting on 0114 2057243 
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“What’s missing is 

the connection 

between sectors” 
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Sexual Health Sheffield is an NHS service provided by Sheffield  

 Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust.  

They have published a new 2018/19 ‘Training and Resources’ brochure 

including resources, publications and clinical & non-clinical training . 

Open Doors 

Sexual Health Sheffield co-ordinates the ‘Open Doors’ programme for Sheffield which trains and 

supports services to provide condoms, pregnancy testing, screening for chlamydia/gonorrhoea 

and sexual health information for young people.  

If you run a service that provides support to young people and you are interested in becoming 

part of ‘Open Doors’, please contact anthony.bains@sth.nhs.uk  

If your service is already part of ‘Open Doors’ and you have new staff that need to be booked 

onto training to be able to provide this service in your organisation, please contact Hayley         

Barlow at: sexualhealthadmin@sth.nhs.uk  

PASH Project—Peer Activities in Sexual Health 
PASH young people’s peer education project is made up of young volunteers (aged 16-20 years) 
who deliver sexual health information and education to young people in Sheffield schools,                 
colleges and other youth/ community settings. Once trained, volunteers get Involved in the             
following activities:  

 Helping to run sexual health information stalls within school/college and other community 
settings  

 Helping to run chlamydia and gonorrhoea screening stalls within a variety of young      
people’s venues  

 Delivering sexual health promotion sessions within young people’s venues  

If you are interested in any of our volunteering opportunities within the department please 
check our website for details: http://www.sexualhealthsheffield.nhs.uk/get-involved/   

sexualhealthadmin@sth.nhs.uk     0114 226 8888    www.sexualhealthsheffield.nhs.uk  
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Diverse Leaders for Tomorrow in Education 

We are delighted to invite you the Diverse Educators Network Conference to help you to move and shape the school leadership landscape.              
We need talented professionals like you from BME backgrounds to step up into leadership roles to diversify school leadership. Together we can 

make a difference to the outcomes for children and young people and grow and develop more diverse leaders. This conference is             
suitable for people from diverse backgrounds at any career stage, or even for those just considering a career in  
teaching  

www.yorksleadership.co.uk             @ yorksleadership 

  Saturday 30th June 

Sheffield Institute of Education (SIoE), Charles Street Building, Faculty of Development and Society, City Campus, Sheffield Hallam 

University, Sheffield. S1 2NH 

For more information or if you would like to 

book a stand at the event please email: 

  info@yorksleadership.co.uk 

  or Baljitbirring@indigodiversity.co.uk 

 

  Book now: 

  https://diverseleaders.eventbrite.co.uk 

08:45 - 09:30 Registration and networking   

09:30 - 09:45 Welcome 

Janet Sheriff, Headteacher at Prince Henry’s Grammar School, Leeds 

& Chair of Y&H Diversity Steering Group 

09:45 - 10:00 Prof Kevin Kerrigan’s PVC, Dean of Sheffield Business School and 

University Leadership Team Champion for Race 

10:00 - 10:30 Being compelling and remarkable 

Billal Jamil - Public Speaking Academy 

10:30 - 11:00 Refreshments & Networking 

     Why should you come? 

 Be inspired and motivated by the 
highly esteemed and respected     
International Leadership 

 Consultant Rosemary Campbell     
Stephens 

 Learn how to be a remarkable and        
compelling professional 

 Learn new skills to help you lead   
confidently and authentically 

 Discuss and debate with an Expert 
Panel of school leaders in our      
Question Time 

 Belong to a growing and supportive 
network for Diverse Educators 

  11:00 - 12:15 Workshops 

1. The secrets of leadership communication and presenting bril-
liance. Billal Jamil 

2. Using Myers Briggs Type Indicator(MBTI) to understand your         
leadership and team work style-an introduction. Becky Clark  

3. Diversity in Coaching. Charmaine Roche 

4. Career pathways and CPD. Janet Sheriff supported by school 
leaders 

12:15 - 13:15 Lunch & networking 

13:15 - 14:45 Keynote talk 

Leading, Loving and Being: Leadership Lessons to heal the Soul. 

Rosemary Campbell-Stephens 

International Leadership Consultant 

14:45 - 15:15 Question time with expert panel of school leaders 

15:15 - 15:30 Plenary Poem – reflection 

Nikky Norton Shaffau 

15:30 - 15:45 Closing Remarks 

  

#Moversandshapers 
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https://goo.gl/forms/iWCCMxnmDhtWVXpK2


 

 

The DfE published ‘The Prevent Duty:  

Departmental advice for schools and  

childcare providers’ in 2015. It is essential that 

schools in all phases are aware of and  

understand their responsibilities under the  

statutory Prevent duty.  This session will  

cover national and local Prevent  

perspectives, Safeguarding processes,                    

resources available to schools, advice from    

Ofsted and will include ‘Workshop to Raise 

Awareness of Prevent’ training.  This training 

replicates earlier sessions and is for NEW  

leaders only.  

The next planned training session is              

scheduled for: 

 Wednesday 20th June 2018,                 

9.15-11.45am 

at Learn Sheffield,  Lees Hall Road,  

Sheffield , S8 9JP 

Booking Information 
To book your place on the           
raining email  
bookings@learnsheffield.co.uk 

A midsummer nights 
dream 

Win tickets for your class to see A Midsummer 

Night’s Dream plus a chance to meet the cast! 

What you need for your chance to win  

Practice makes perfect 

 Assemble your class , and prepare and                 

rehearse to film Act 5 Scene 1 from A                           

Midsummer Night’s Dream.  

Lights, Camera, Action! 

 Film your wondrous piece of Midsummer               

delight (the more bloopers the better) save as 

an MP4 format entitled with your school name 

and class and send it to Georgina Stone: 

g.stone@sheffield.theatres.co.uk by 5pm  

Monday 18 June with ‘Video Competition’ as 

the email subject. 

To be or not to be, that is the question... 

The winning class will be announced by Friday 

13 July Selected video entries will be available 

for all to view on Sheffield Theatre’s website 

and social channels. 

 

The winning prize is tickets for one class (up to 30 children) and                   

accompanying teachers to see A Midsummer Nights Dream, plus the 

chance to meet the cast. Date and time restrictions may apply. A                

selection of videos submitted will be used by Sheffield Theatres for press 

and  promotional purposes. Signed permission from each child’s parent/

guardian must be obtained and recorded from the school submitting 

the video and included upon entry to the competition. Any queries 

please do not hesitate to contact Georgina Stone (Learning Project 

Worker): g.stone@sheffieldtheatres.co.uk  

More details on the Midsummer Night’s Dream competition 

and other opportunities and events taking place through 

Sheffield Theatres can be found on the Sheffield Theatres 

Newsletter (To be sent out with the May Opportunities                  

Bulletin) 

Primary Special Primary Special Secondary 

Free Prevent Training for 

Sheffield School Leaders 
Suitable for Headteachers,                   

Safeguarding Leaders  

and Governors 

mailto:G.STONE@sheffieldtheatres.co.uk?subject=Video%20Competition
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The use of ict in supporting the academic and social development of pupils with 

behavioural problems within inclusive ks2 classrooms 

Opportunity to take part in PhD research 

Abdullah Ciftci, a doctoral research student at University College London, is                      

completing research focussing on the use of ICT in classrooms for the development 

and attainment of pupils with behavioural problems.  

If you are a KS2 teacher, your participation in completing Abdullah’s survey will help 

extend his research hugely.  All of the responses will be kept strictly confidential, and 

the survey will take no more than 15 minutes to complete. 

If you would like to participate, please follow this link to be taken to the survey:  

https://goo.gl/forms/bRbHJyAyk8qgT9jj2  
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https://goo.gl/forms/bRbHJyAyk8qgT9jj2


 

 

teacher who will teach you in your home. 

...we will visit you and match you with a volunteer  

Tel: 0114 253 6644 • Email: savte@savte.org.uk • www.savte.org.uk 

 

Sheffield Association for the Voluntary Teaching of English 

problem and cannot get to classes... 
If you have young children or have a health  



 

 

*15 free places held for school leaders on a first 
come first serve basis – Follow the link to book 

http://www.museums-sheffield.org.uk/blog/2018/2/leonardo-da-vinci-drawings-from-royal-collection-in-sheffield
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